

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 2, 2017, at 8:18 AM, Orsini, Steve (CAB) <Steve.Orsini@ontario.ca> wrote:

I understand from Scott that the decision may have fiscal implications.

Serge,

Can you please email me your analysis?

Thanks

Steve

From: Imbrogno, Serge (ENERGY)

Sent: September-28-17 5:55 AM

To: Orsini, Steve (CAB); Angus, Helen (TBS); Thompson, Scott (MOF); Davidson, Steven (CAB); Betzner, Lynn (CAB)

Subject: Hydro One

Hi. OEB decision on Hydro One transmission rate application will be released today at close of business. This will include OEB's decision on the treatment of the deferred tax asset.

Serge

Sent with BlackBerry Work
(www.blackberry.com)